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DG Technologies Product EOL Notification 

EOL Notification for Gryphon G2 

End-of-Life (EOL) Notification Date: June 17, 2019 

Dear Customer, 

Effective immediately, DG Technologies is announcing we will be discontinuing the Gryphon G2 
engineering product.  

EOL of the following products: 

1. DG-GRYPH-G2  (Gryphon G2), Multi-protocol hardware tool with software drivers, Ethernet 
cable, and power adapter. 

2. DG-GRYPH-G2-KIT, Multi-protocol hardware tool with (3) DG-GRYPH-MOD-R cards, software 
drivers, Ethernet cable, carrying case and power adapter. 

EOL Timeline:  

Please contact the DG Technologies Sales Team or your DG Technologies account representative for the 
last day to order all affected products. 

Reason for Termination: 

Technology obsolescence and transition to the Beacon and Lodestar products 

Replacement Product: 

1. DG-BEACON-KIT  (Beacon©), Bus Engine Analyzer for Communication Networks 
2. DG-400-10733 (Lodestar©), Bus Engine Analyzer for Communication Networks with LED screen. 

For any questions or more information, please contact DG Technologies by calling (248) 888-2000 or 
email sales@dgtech.com and a sales representative will assist you in finding an alternative product to 
support your development, testing, validation, datalogging and diagnostic needs.  

Regards, 

DG Technologies 
www.dgtech.com  

 


